
              GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

Thermoplastic Road Marking on the Carter Rey Blvd 

Procurement #2022/MICUHT/ARP/CRB 12 

 

 

The Ministry of Infrastructure, Communications, Utilities, Housing and Tourism intends to 

apply funding to payments for thermoplastic road marking on the Carter Rey Blvd. The 

Ministry Infrastructure, Communications, Utilities, Housing and Tourism now invites sealed 

bids from eligible bidders for the completion of the road markings, as defined within the 

bidding documents.  Bidding will be conducted through a Competitive Sealed Bid procedure 

in keeping with the Public procurement and Contract Administration Acts and Regulations. 

 

Bid Documents may be obtained by interested bidders from the Procurement Office by 

submitting a written application, including by email to Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai. Written 

applications must be clearly marked “Request for Bidding Documents for Thermoplastic 

Road Marking on the Carter Rey Blvd”, along with the name, address and contact 

information of the bidder for which Bidding Documents are being requested.   

 

Sealed Bids should be received no later than Monday, 7th February 2022 at 12:00 noon.  Late 

bids will be rejected.  Bids will be opened publicly at the Ministry of Finance on Monday, 

7th February 2022, at 2:00 p.m.  The GOA is not bound to accept the lowest of any bids.  This 

bid process may be cancelled or rejected without any liability to GOA. 

 

Please direct any inquiries to the Chief Procurement Officer at the Procurement Office, 

Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai, on or before Thursday, 27th January 2022. 

 

 

Issued: Monday 24th January 2022 
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